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THE EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF MARYLAND

January 26, 2015

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL/RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

The Rt. Rev. Heather E. Cook

¢/ o David B. Irwin, Esquire

Irwin Green & Dexter, LLP

301 West Pennsylvania Ave.

Towson, MD 21204

(also by electronic mail: dirwin@igdlaw.com)

Dear Bishop Heather:

At our meeting on January 22, 2015, we, the members of the Standing Committee of the
Episcopal Diocese of Maryland, agreed unanimously that you are no longer able to function
effectively in the position of Bishop Suffragan given recent events. Therefore, we respectfully
call for your immediate resignation from the position of Bishop Suffragan of the Diocese of
Maryland.

The Standing Committee arrived at this decision after significant and prayerful discernment,
and with due and proper consideration for the best interests of the diocese and its people.

We continue to hold you in our prayers.

In Christ's service,

gﬁw 7 ﬁmﬁ@ W":

Ms. Sandra A. Criscimagna The Rev. Dina van Klaveren
President Secretary
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Ms. Alma Thompson Bell The Rev. Glenna J. Huber
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Mr. Paul Durham
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Ms. Casandra Fallin

The Rev, Thomas Slawson
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